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With great joy I would like to inform you that by the decision of the General Chapter  
Fr. Andrzej Pakuła, MIC,  

a professed member of the Polish Province since 09.08.1985,  
and a priest since 09.16.1991, 

was elected the General Superior of the Congregation of Marian Fathers of the Immaculate Conception of 
Blessed Virgin Mary for the term of 2011-2017.  
 

We commend to your prayers the service of the newly elected Father General.  
 
 
Fr. Piotr Kieniewicz, MIC  
Secretary to the General Chapter 

 


